
 

Tuesday, January 16th, 2018 
 

Tonight’s Events: 

 Wrestling  - Carey/Gibsonburg @ Woodmore – 5:30 PM 
 
 

 
 
There will be NO ART CLUB Meeting today. 
 
All musical cast members should pick up a rehearsal schedule on the blue box in the choir room.    
Tonight’s rehearsal will be from 6:30 until 9:00 for leads and understudies. 
 
Spanish Club will be watching Pulling Strings after school on Tuesday, January 23 from 2:50-5pm in 
Sra. Hughes’s room. Popcorn and juice will be provided. Please sign up outside Sra. Hughes’s or 
Sra. Davis’s room if you are interested in coming.  
 
The Junior class will be selling Elmwood popsockets Monday, January 14th – Friday, January 18th 
during A and B lunches.  Popsockets are $8 and car holders are $5.   
 
Juniors – please see Miss Evans if you are interested in volunteering to sell popsockets.  Also looking 
for students to sell during basketball games and during lunch.   
 
The Lady Royals defeated Genoa last Thursday 45-33. Zoe Shank had 17 points and 8 rebounds. 
Mattison Hillard had 7 rebounds and 3 assists. The Lady Royals will play Thursday night here at 
home against the Lake Flyers whose only league loss has been to the Royals. The Royals are 11-1 
overall and 8-0 in the NBC. 
 
Any high school student interested in tutoring a 4th grader in reading and/or math, please see Mrs. 
Peters in the HS office for more details.   
 
Seniors:  If you are interested in the Franklin B Walters scholarship through the Wood County 
Educational Center, please see Mrs. Bryant.  
 
Seniors:  If your parents use Hancock-Wood Electric Company, please see Mrs. Bryant, Twitter or the 
website for a scholarship opportunity. 
 
Attention Seniors who are planning on majoring in Education: Please see Mrs. Bryant, Twitter or the 
website for the BEES Book Grant. You must apply by January 31st. 
 
SENIORS: It is that time to start submitting your Senior picture and Baby picture to Miss Lotycz, Rm. 
234 for the Yearbook. This is extremely important to get it ASAP! The sooner the better! The final 
Deadline is Feb. 1st. Please get your Senior pictures scheduled if you haven’t already. 
 
 


